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Technology Law
Our law firm specializes in providing comprehensive legal services for companies operating within the
technology industry. We offer consultations on issues related to investments, mergers and acquisitions,
regulatory compliance, and intellectual property protection. Our experienced team works closely with clients
to provide tailored solutions designed to meet their unique needs.

Tech M&A

Our team has extensive experience advising clients on mergers and acquisitions involving technology
companies. We work closely with our clients to conduct thorough due diligence to identify potential risks and
offer recommendations for addressing them. Our lawyers also assist with negotiating deal terms and drafting
necessary agreements, ensuring our clients’ interests are protected during the transaction process. We strive
to provide our clients with a smooth and efficient M&A experience.

Startups and Venture Capital

We offer guidance to startups operating within the technology sector on organizational structure, valuations,
capital-raising strategies, and intellectual property management. Our firm works closely with entrepreneurs
to help them explore new business opportunities, formulate effective strategies, and take advantage
of innovation to stay ahead of their competitors. We provide comprehensive assistance on issues such
as corporate governance, shareholder agreements, employment matters, and intellectual property protection.

FinTech

Our firm specializes in offering regulatory services within the field of financial technology and was among
the first law firms to advise on successful ICOs. Our specialists help FinTech clients comply with legislative
and regulatory requirements in areas such as data privacy and cybersecurity, transaction processing, and
blockchain technology. Our team works proactively to minimize risk exposure and avoid costly legal
complications. We provide comprehensive support in relation to regulatory compliance matters, including
licensing and registration requirements, consumer protection laws, and anti-money laundering regulations.

Licensing Agreements and Tech IP

Our team provides legal support for licensing software, databases, and other technologies. We assist clients
with negotiating and drafting licensing agreements to ensure they align with their business objectives and
protect their intellectual property rights. We also provide guidance on intellectual property strategy and
management, including conducting intellectual property audits, identifying potential infringements, and
helping clients enforce their IP rights.

Product Development Assistance
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We provide advice on developing technological products, including assistance with code development,
addressing technical and general issues, and formulating long-term strategies for success within the market.
Our team assists clients throughout the product development process, providing guidance on issues such
as licensing, data privacy, cybersecurity, and regulatory compliance. We also help clients develop strategies
for minimizing legal and regulatory risks associated with product development.
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